
Kilve	Coronavirus	Help	and	Information	
18th	March	2020	
		
Elizabeth	and	I	had	a	meeting	with	Daniel	Moncrieff,	the	manager	of	Kilve	Court	this	
morning,	he	wishes	to	help	the	village	in	whatever	way	he	can.		
These	were	some	of	his	suggestions:	

• The	field	at	the	top	of	the	permissive	footpath	can	be	used	as	a	recreation	area.	This	
could	be	ideal	especially	for	those	families	with	children,	somewhere	for	them	to	
safely		burn	off	some	excess	energy.	There	is	plenty	of	space	so	people	are	not	too	
close	to	each	other	and	there	is	no	equipment	to	hold	germs.	Please	bring	your	own	
balls	etc.	

• Please	do	not	leave	any	dog	poo!	This	is	a	play	area.	
• If	families	wish	to	use	the	maze,	please	contact	Daniel	and	he	will	book	you	an	hour’s	

slot	to	ensure	you	are	not	sharing	the	maze	and	in	close	contact	with	others.	
• There	are	a	lot	of	young	members	of	staff	who	live	on	the	Kilve	Court	site,	Daniel	

suggested	that	they	could	be	asked	to	deliver	food	from	The	Hood	or	from	the	shop.	
They	also	have	vehicles	that	could	be	used.	

• He	is	willing	to	photocopy	any	leaflets,	order	forms	etc	so	that	a	leaflet	drop	can	be	
made	throughout	the	village.	

We	also	decided	at	Daniel’s	suggestion,	to	set	up	a	village		WhatsApp	group.	This	will	enable	
us	to	distribute	information	quickly	and	easily.	(Still	working	this	one	out!)	
	
Daniel’s	contact	number	is	07919540250.	
Hood Arms 741 114. info@thehoodarms.co.uk 
Kilve Stores 741 214 info@kilvestores.co.uk 
	
	
Pat	741	157.													pwkilve@yahoo.co.uk		
Elizabeth	741	645				grigg84@btinternet.com	
	


